
          9 December 2016

Bulletin 81: Urgent meeting on the way forward for road
closures.  

We will be holding a meeting at the big car park on the corner of Woodlands and
Riesling  Road Hurlingham Manor  at  16H00 on Sunday 11th December  2016 to
discuss the way forward for road closures in light of the City’s action in taking
down structures.

We will  update on the pending High Court application and on the attempts to
engage with the City on road closure issues.

Regards
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